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Minutes of the Meeting of St. James P.C.C. 

Sunday 22nd February 2015 

Present: Rev Rob Powell (Chair), Rev Johan Allen, Carol Burt, Judy Douglas, Alan Hollamby, Steve Linton, Everlyne Nyambura, 
Dan Obene, Pauline Pepperrell, Lilian Reddie, Richard Reddie, Stephanie Sulaiman, Paula Thomas, Julie White, Glynis 
Wilkinson. 

Apologies: John Farebrother, Liz Gibbons, Antony Herbert, Dave Ingram, Myles Taylor. 

Purpose: this extra meeting had been called to discuss the implications following the recent resignation of Fiona Perham as 
Furzedown Churches Youth Minister. 

1. Furzedown Churches Youth Minister 

Rob reminded the meeting that Fiona’s resignation was still confidential. Fiona would continue in the post 
until September 2015; she was employed by Furzedown Churches Ltd and St James’ contribution towards her 
salary was included in the budget. 

The meeting discussed whether the post was still required and to recruit a replacement. There was a general 
consensus that the various youth groups had been built up as a result of Fiona’s work and that the youth had 
engaged well. It was noted that the current Job Description needed to be reviewed to fully reflect current 
activities. 

Proposal: to retain the post of Furzedown Churches Youth Minister and seek to recruit a successor to Fiona. 
Proposed by Judy, Seconded by Julie, agreed unanimously. 

The meeting closed with prayer. 

Next PCC meeting: Monday 23rd March 2015 at 8:00pm in the Centre 


